
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
The sun is shining this morning as I write this to you which is a change! I hope that you and yours 

are all keeping well. 
 

I am in the process of writing the Risk Assessments for September - all information regarding new 

routines etc will be sent to you before we finish next Friday. I am trying to keep the new protocols as 
straightforward as possible. I will do my very best so that we can all get on and off site quickly and 

safely. 
 

Thank you for collecting the work packs. All work on the website/ weblinks and the packs should keep 
the children going until next Friday. If you have not yet received your pack it was posted yesterday. 

 

End of Year Reports will be available for collection from school from Wednesday 15th July at 
9.30am. If you are unable to collect them then they will be posted out on Friday 17th July when we 

finish. 
Y6 will receive a separate email for when they can collect their reports,books,Leavers' Hoodies and 

gifts! 

 
Manchester LA, this week, have agreed further Training Days for staff next year in light of the 

current circumstances. 
In order to make sure that the staff are ready for all the new protocols and have been trained in the 

new safeguarding and safety measures then school will now reopen for children on THURSDAY 
3rd September. 

 

As I end the email it is now raining! 
 

Many thanks for your support. 
 

With prayers, 

 
 

 
Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 
St Aidan's Catholic Primary School 
Rackhouse Road 

Northern Moor 
Manchester 

M23 0BW 
 

t: 0161 998 4126 

e: admin@st-aidans.manchester.sch.uk 
w: https://www.st-aidans.co.uk 
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